
From: den hayter   
Sent: 05 November 2021 12:47 
To: Rightsofway <Rightsofway2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: your ref: ROW/3254955 
 

Dear Sir 
To confirm my original statement of case. 
I have used this public vehicular road from the early 1980s when I moved to the 
area, as this was shown on maps of Warwickshire County roads, 
and with conversations with older members of TRF of which I had joined. 
And have used this with two and four wheeled vehicles ever since, and have 
NEVER been confronted with any objection. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

DEN HAYTER  
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